
 

 

NMK/tp 
 
3 May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Healthy Eating & Affordable Nutritious Meals - Thursday 6 June 2024  
VENUE – School Hall @ 6pm 
 
Every year Wildern School holds a series of Parent Information Evenings, formerly called WINK’s.   
 
Our event this month will share more about the importance of fuelling our bodies with a balanced 
diet whilst we explore the themes celebrated during the British Nutrition Foundation's 12th annual 
Healthy Eating Week.  We will also share tips for planning quick, affordable and nutritious family 
meals. 
 
The evening is open to parents and students and will begin at 6:00pm in the School Hall.   
 
If you would like to attend this session then please register your interest using the link below to 
visit the Eventbrite page HERE 
 
We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible to what we hope will be a helpful and 
informative evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss N King 
Subject Learning Co-ordinator - Design & Technology 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/healthy-eating-affordable-nutritious-meals-tickets-895245993867?aff=oddtdtcreator

